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Baton Rouge Police Detectives are investigating a shooting which occurred last night around 
10:10pm in the parking lot of 4343 Denham Street.  
 
Detectives believe that a suspect emerged from behind an apartment complex and opened fire 
on three individuals while they were talking in the parking lot. 
 
A 29 year old female didn’t suffer any injuries as she wasn’t hit, but a 30 year old male along 
with a 29 year old male were both struck in the upper and lower extremities.  Both were 
transported to a local hospital.  Preliminary indications are that the wounds do not appear to be 
life threatening.   
 
The details surrounding this investigation are unclear at this time. 
 
Anyone with any information is urged to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at 389-4869 or Crime 
Stoppers at 344-7867. 


